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The organizing committee of the 2015 HYPER Tour is proud to announce that The Rod 

Glove has come on board as a title sponsor. 

The Rod Glove has not simply made a tackle donation; they have stepped up to the 

plate in a big way. The Big Fish Award for all 3 HYPER Tour Qualifying events, plus the 

Championship event will now be titled “The Rod Glove Big Fish Award”. 

The Rod Glove has also stepped up with support for the Junior HYPER Tour. The Top 3 

winners of each Junior HYPER Tour event will also win prize packs from The Rod 

Glove! 

“I’ve had the pleasure of getting to know Jim Van Ryn of The Rod Glove over the last 

few years and his support of a local Tour is fantastic. I’ve been a user of the Rod Glove 

for several years now and I hope to win some more this upcoming season!” says Steve 

Eric-Markovic, Vice President of the the York Bassmasters and HYPER Tour 

Committee member. 

“We’ve been looking to get involved with a grassroots organization for quite some time 

now and the timing of this opportunity for us at The Rod Glove is perfect. The organizing 

committee is bringing the 2015 HYPER Tour to new levels this year and I look forward 

to working with them this season” states Jim Van Ryn, owner of The Rod Glove and 

VRX Fishing. 

For more information on The Rod Glove and other products from VRX Fishing, please 
go to www.vrxfishing.com  
 
For more information on The HYPER Tour, please visit their Facebook page. 


